CYPE(5)-28-19 - Paper to note 2

Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru Y Pwyllgor Cyfrifon Cyhoeddus

National Assembly for Wales Public Accounts Committee

> Lynne Neagle AM Chair, Children, Young People & Education Committee National Assembly for Wales

04 October 2019

Looked after Children

Dear Lynne,

Thank you for the copy of your letter to the Welsh Government with regards to your budget scrutiny priorities. The Public Accounts Committee welcomes the attention that your Committee is giving to the important issue of Looked After Children, and the profile it has been given in your reports.

As part of our Autumn work programme, and in light of our commitment at the beginning of the Assembly to undertake a long term inquiry into this area, we have scheduled an evidence session with Welsh Government officials to discuss progress against the recommendations in our report on Care Experienced Children and Young People on 2 December 2019.

I would like to invite you or any Member of your Committee to join our session if you would like, or if there are any issues you would like us to raise with the Accounting Officers please let me know.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Ramsay AM

Chair

